
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Natter of:

PURCHASE OF MAYO VILLAGE WATER COMPANY
SYSTEMS INC. BY CITY OF PIKEVILLE

) CASE WO ~

) 90-098
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In March of 1990, the city of Pikeville ("Pikeville") wrote

the Commission a letter confirming that it had purchased the water

distribution system owned by Mayo Village Water Companyi Inc.
("Mayo Village" ) on October 3, 1989, Said letter is attached

hereto as Appendix A. Pikeville is currently operating the Mayo

Village water distribution system.

The Commission finds that. this case should be established to
recognise that the Mayo Village system has been transferred to
Pikeville and is now owned and operated by that system. Pursuant

to KRS 278.010(3)„ Pikeville is not a public utility under

Commission jurisdiction.
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that Mayo Village shall be removed

from Commission records as an operating public utility.
Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 19th day of April, 1990.

ATTEST:
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Executivs"Director
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Mr. Lee M. MacCracken
Executive Director
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
730 Schenkel Lane
P.O Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

RECEIVED

MAR 38 1990
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Dear Mr. MacCracken:

RE: Mayo Village Water Company

I am in receipt of yaur March 20, 1990 letter reguesting
verification that, the City of Pikeville has taken over the
Mayo Village Water Company System. The City af Pikeville did
on October 3, 1990 purchase the Water Distribution System
owned by Maya Village Water Company. The City of Pikeville
currently operates that, Water Distribution System.

I hope that this letter addresses your concerns.

RED/sr


